
Art in Public Places Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 
Brevard Cultural Alliance Office, 513 N. Harbor City Blvd. Melbourne, Florida 32935 

 
Thursday, May 11, 2023 

 
Present:   Lynn Herndon, Darleen Hunt, Kristina LaTraverse, Nancy Mitts, Peggy Nolan, Kaye Richey, Josiah 
Snodgrass-Neal, and Delores Spearman 
 
Others Present: Lynne Brezina APPAC Manager  
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00a.m. by Herndon. 
 
Herndon welcomed all members present. Introduction 
 
The draft of the April 13, 2023, meeting minutes was presented for approval.  A motion was made by 
Spearman to approve the April 13, 2023, minutes as presented.  Seconded by Nolan.  Motion carried. 
 
Brezina reported on recently installed and future exhibits.  
 
Artwork Review 
Diane Harmon’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was made by Hunt to approve You 
Should be Ashamed, Almost Ripe, Mom’s Watching, Mr. & Mrs. and Scarlet Rose for exhibit. Seconded by 
LaTraverse.  Motion carried.   
 
Scott Sullivan’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was made by Spearman to approve The 
Happy Fish and US1 for exhibit.  Seconded by Hunt.  Motion carried. 
 
Rebecca Gomme’s artwork was reviewed for exhibit approval.  A motion was made by Nolan to approve 
Watcha Doin, Grace in Motion and Misty Blues for exhibit. Seconded by Herndon. Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by Snodgrass-Neal to approve all the artwork for exhibit that have the necessary number 
of votes for approval. Seconded by Herndon.  Motion carried. 
 
Brezina reviewed the April/May 2023 APPAC Report. 
 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for June 8, 2023, in the BCA Office, at 513 N. Harbor City Blvd., Suite C, 
Melbourne, Florida. The meeting adjourned at 9:34am. 




